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                               Neff ELC SDMC AGENDA 

• Winter Celebrations Logistics & Questions 

• Curriculum Teams 

• Staff Celebrations  

• Tutorials  

• Current Grading Policy  

• Parent Programs & Information 

• Questions & Concerns  

 



SDMC Meeting Minutes 

Date 12/13/23 

 

Campus Updates/ Topics SDMC Feedback 
Christmas Parties During the principal’s meeting, the Senior Director mentioned 

that teachers are not to interrupt lessons for parties or alter 
schedules. The times we can use for the parties are recess or 
lunch. Therefore, we can do it during a “45 Holiday Recess”, and 
it must be held on Thursday 21st only.  
 

Curriculum Teams Questions regarding the district’s Amplify pacing and alignment. 

We need to have the curriculum map on the door. It is up to 

teachers regarding the pacing. We need to keep in mind that our 

students will be receiving the same tests as the rest of the 

district. Therefore, teachers should stick to HISD (Houston 

Independent School District) pacing calendar and indicate what 

they are learning on door. Make sure TEKS (Texas Essential 

Knowledge and Skills) are aligned, it is not to worry about the 

Read Aloud choice. 

It is important to be aligned to what we have on the doors.  
Creation of Curriculum teams to dig into Amplify. We can 
supplement because we have some autonomy. Dr. Johnson will 
design the framework program (teachers will work 2-3 hours and 
get paid to work on this committee).  

Staff Celebrations The week of Dec 18th-21st 

Bucket fillers, fun treats, catering. Recommendations: coffee bar, throughout the day. 

Tutorials Spring Tutorials from February-April 30th.  Teachers are tiered 
(Tier 1, Tier 2, Tier 3). Therefore, teachers will be selected and be 
sent invitations due to budget (4 or 5 days a week). 

Current Grading Policy Principal Mays was informed about the progress card printout 
requirement by teachers. SDMC committee agrees that 

communication needs to be sent to (Student Information Rep) 
regarding “why” in having individually, instead of collectively 

having the office distribute as in previous years. This is the first 
year that it is expected of teachers. My concern is that it may run 

through the allotted paper. 
Parent Programs & Information Birthday Celebrations on announcements and Marquee (2 

packages). Look into: Oil Field Ranch, Museum of Natural 
Science, Children’s Museum, The Zoo. 

 


